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TO:  Amy Carlson, Legislative Fiscal Analyst 

Legislative Fiscal Division 

 

FROM: Ben Ternes, Senior Budget Analyst 

 Aimee Franks, Senior Budget Analyst 

Governor’s Office of Budget and Program Planning 

 

DATE:  September 15, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Fee accounts with balances exceeding the biennium appropriations – FY23 

 

In accordance with 17-2-304, MCA, the report from the Office of Budget and Program Planning to 

the Legislative Finance Committee – via the Legislative Fiscal Analyst - on fee accounts with 

balances exceeding the biennium appropriations is attached. 

 

The attached sheet lists for all state special revenue “charge for services” funds which exceed the 

limits of section 17-2-302(1) and are not exempt under 17-2-302(4): the agency and account, the 

fiscal year end 2022 balance, the amount the balance exceeds the limitation, and any certified 

exception to the limitation as allowed under 17-2-302(2). 

 

Please let Ben or Aimee know if you have questions or wish additional information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


